December 10, 2021
Dear SEES Families,

With only one week left until our Winter Break, this upcoming week is sure to bring a great deal
of excitement! We have 4 more days of our Canned Food Drive if you would like to make a
donation. We are asking for the following items: canned soup, canned vegetables, canned fruit,
apple sauce, pasta, rice, toiletries, healthy cereals, and oatmeal. Thank you so much to
everyone who has already donated!

Yearbook prices will be going up in February! Make sure you order yours today for only $20
with the following link.

Please remember that next Friday is a very busy day. Itis a minimum day for all elementary
schools, and our schedule can be found here. We will also be hosting Flag Salute on Friday
morning, and we will cap it off with a PTO sponsored BMX assembly for all students. Since
lunch will not be served at school on Friday, Gelu ltalian Ice will be available for a tasty treat
right after school! If your student attends an after school class with KOC or Fit Kids, you should
be hearing directly from their program about their plan for classes on Friday.

Upcoming Events
e December 13 - 16: Canned Food Drive before school

e December 17: Holiday Dress Up, Minimum Day, Flag Salute, BMX Assembly, Gelu
Italian Ice Truck
e December 20 - January 7: Winter Break

Warmly,
Emily and Mara


https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productBrowse/1616791/San-Elijo-Elementary-School/2022-Yearbook/2021081804170494360/CATALOG_SHOP/?utm_content=YBK-Header-CTA-Button&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=YBK_MER1450_YBA_LWPRICE_ELE_SY22_&utm_source=exacttarget&utm_term=Trigger+Overflow
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1X4XZkvFWO1a9dtGaph-E4jH86ouSi--8PL77dS43t_U/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.lovegelu.com/

